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Matthew Underwood  
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Kia ora Matthew 

Transfer Request 

Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 (the Act), received on 13 February 2023. You requested the following information: 

• Can you provide to me the cost to the Council (with and without GST if applicable) of
the Council participating in the organisation "Let's Get Wellington Moving" for each of
the last three years, as well as the forecast cost for the current year and the following
three years.

We have formally transferred your request to Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency. As the 
information requested is believed to be more closely connected with the project Let’s Get 
Wellington Moving. In these circumstances, we are required under section 12 of the Act to 
transfer your request. 

As we have transferred this request, it is effectively a new request made to that agency under the 
Act and the working day count, in terms of maximum time for making and communicating a decision 
beings again. 

Right of review 
If you are not satisfied with the Council’s response, you may request the Office of the Ombudsman 
to investigate the Council’s decision. Further information is available on the Ombudsman website, 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Thank you again for your request, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind regards 

Asha Harry 
Official Information 
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